Literacy

This week in Literacy we will continue to introduce the children to Little Wandle Phase 2 phonic sounds. Our sounds for the
week will be: g, 0,ck

We will be continuing to teach the children to read and recognise their own names and would love them to practise this at
home too. Encouraging and modelling correct pencil grip and letter formation is very important at this stage.

We will be learning to read, write and build words using the sounds that we have learnt. The homework sheet will help you
to support your child with this at home. Please ensure that your child is secure in the four sounds by the end of the week.

We are working very hard on hearing and recognising initial sounds in words and you can help your child by playing games at
home such as ‘I Spy,” ‘Alphabet Bingo’ or initial sound picture snap.

As always, we will be enjoying lots of stories and learning traditional Nursery Rhymes and songs throughout the week.
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This week in maths, we will be continuing the White Rose unit of ‘Just Like Me’ in which the children will be practising
comparing and sorting objects by their size, shape, capacity, or amount.

We will investigate amount, size, length, height and capacity. The children will have the opportunity to use practical objects
to investigate these amounts whilst honing their sorting and grouping skills.
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This week we will be continuing the theme of ‘Ourselves’ by investigating our families and who we live with at home. We will
be talking about the photographs that we have all brought in and understanding that families come in all different shapes
and sizes! We will be celebrating the uniqueness of our families and promoting tolerance, understanding and respect
towards others.

We will be drawing and painting our families and identifying family members.

Next week we will be celebrating Harvest Festival with a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd October It would be wonderful if the
children could bring a can, bottle or packet to donate towards our Harvest collection for the Broxbourne Food Bank.
Thank you.



